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Wednesday, 11 September 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,
There will be various after school clubs starting next week for different year groups. Year 1/2 after school club will run after Christmas.

If you would like your child to take part in the after-school club, please fill in the slip below and return to school as soon as possible but no later than Monday 16th September.
Can you please ensure that your child has the correct PE kit (white t-shirt, blue shorts, black pumps) in school at all times, but especially if they are taking part in after school clubs.
Kind Regards,
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Mr McDonald

Headteacher
………………………………………………………………………………………………...........................................
After school clubs
(Please tick the club your child would like to attend)
I give permission for my child ……………………………………….. From Year ……. to take part in the following clubs;
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Cookery – Reception children Wednesday 3.15pm-4pm
(Mrs Crabbe)



[image: image4.png]s

HALTON




Minnie Vinnies – Year 5 & 6 Wednesday 3.15pm-4.15pm (Mrs Connolly)  
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Fitness and Food – Year 3 & 4 Wednesday 3.15pm-4.15pm (Mrs Green)    
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Football – Year 5 & 6 Friday 3.15pm-4.15pm (Mr McDonald)
Signed …………………………………..... Relationship to the child ……………………………..
Date ……………………………..
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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